
 

Oxford Place Property Owner’s Association 
P.O. Box 1283 

Fort Mill, SC 29716 
oxfordplace@gmail.com 

Oxford Place POA Members Meeting 

05/26/2024 
Hello, Neighbors. 
 
We hope this message finds you well! We are writing to provide details about our annual 

Property Owners Association (POA) meeting, an important event where we discuss and make 

decisions about the future of our neighborhood. This year's meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 5, 2024, and will be held at Doby’s Bridge Presbyterian Church, located 

at 2500 S Doby’s Bridge Road, Fort Mill, SC 29715. The meeting will begin promptly at 7:00 

p.m. 
 
The final 2023-2024 budget and proposed 2024-2025 budget will be available for discussion at 

the meeting. In addition, members will vote to approve the proposed annual dues and to 

approve new board members. We hope that you will join us! 
 
Regarding the POA Board Members and Volunteering Opportunities, Celia McCarter, Cassie 

Perkins, and I are happy to continue to serve for another year. According to our Bylaws (Article 

VIII Board of Directors Section 1), our Board can have as few as three volunteers but no more 

than five serving as board members. If you are interested, please email the board at 

oxfordplace@gmail.com for more information! If we have more than five volunteers, we will fill 

the board by majority votes. We also have opportunities to volunteer for the Architectural 

Review Committee as well as the Landscaping Committee. Volunteering for the board or 

committees is a great way to contribute to the community! 
 
If there are any specific topics that anyone would like us to cover at the meeting, please email 

us at oxfordplace@gmail.com so we can be sure they are included. 
 
Thanks! We hope to see everyone soon! 
 
Sincerely, 
John 

 

PS - You can also visit the neighborhood Facebook page, and RSVP for the event HERE. See 

everyone soon! 
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